

Rebecca Hemsley request-173705-0d7a947f@whatdotheyknow.com

12 November 2013
Our ref: IR25474

Dear Ms Hemsley,

Thank you for your request for information received on 20 August 2013.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I apologise for the delay in responding to you.

You asked:

Please could you send me a copy of the Operation Middleton Report into abuse at council care homes between 1974 and 1995, in approximately 2004 (it was not authored by Barratt).

Please find a copy of the report attached.

If you are dissatisfied with the way in which your Freedom of Information request has been dealt with you can request an internal review. Tell us why you are unhappy with our response within 40 working days, and it will be looked at afresh. We will aim to provide you with our review response within 20 working days.

By email: foi@lambeth.gov.uk (Please quote the reference number above) or by writing to:

Freedom of Information Olive Morris House Brixton Hill London SW2 1RD

If you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the review you have a further right to appeal to the Information Commissioner, who regulates the implementation of the Freedom of Information Act. The Commissioner can be contacted at the following address:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF Enquiry line: 0303 123 1113

Thank you for your interest in Lambeth Council.

Jéanine Palmer Complaints and Information Officer Corporate Complaints Unit

London Borough of Lambeth
Finance and Resources Department

Team Tel: 020 7926 0547 Website: www.lambeth.gov.uk

Lambeth Town Hall Brixton Hill SW2 1RW

Lambeth – the cooperative council